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NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

№ 90 – 2024 
 

PORT OF LIVERPOOL 

PILING OPERATIONS AT WOODSIDE 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that piling operations are scheduled to commence 

on 9 December 2024 at the former Woodside Ferry Landing Stage site. 

The piling operations will involve the jackup barge Haven Seaseven, the barge 

CT5018, and the workboat CT Barnston. 

Mariners must give the worksite a wide berth and approach and pass the location at 

a minimum safe speed through the water to minimize the effects of wash. 

Piling operations are expected to be complete by 22 December 2024; however, a 

further Notice will be issued upon completion of operations.  
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